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August 25, 2015 
In September 2012, BMO Harris Private Bank engaged E. Cooney Associates as a consultant to assist in a complex 
environmental matter involving an industrial parcel of property.  The main objective was to obtain a No Further 
Remediation (NFR) letter from Illinois EPA.   

The services you provided in preparing a site investigation report and providing expertise advice on the pros and cons of 
enrolling and working with the Illinois Site Remediation Program (SRP) in various capacities was very beneficial.  In 
addition, the monthly updates regarding budget and timelines kept BMO Harris well informed of activities and costs 
associated with the property.  We are grateful for your involvement in obtaining estimates, hiring and scheduling 
subcontractors and overseeing the performance of work.  Your knowledge in this field provided solutions for several 
unforeseen problems which lead to obtaining the NFR letter and the eventual sale of the property. 

The work provided by E. Cooney Associates Inc. exceeded expectations.  Thank you. 

Sincerely, 
Terence M. Walsh 
Vice President 
BMO Harris Private Bank 
_______________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

September 28. 2015 

Our District was incredibly pleased with Dr. Cooney and his associates. Throughout the process his professionalism was 
exemplary and his thoroughness gave our Board and Staff the confidence to proceed with a very difficult challenge.  Dr. 
Cooney’s written documentation, as well as his testimony made the difference in our success.  Whenever we need environmental 
studies of this nature in the future, we will contact Dr. Cooney before proceeding. Throughout the process he was sensitive and 
responsive to our needs.  We can’t thank him enough!  

Dr. Lawrence S. Reiner Ed. D.  
Executive Director 
Butterfield Park District 
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